CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-10695

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) received one public comment related to CMS-10695.  This is the reconciliation of the comments.

Comment:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) received an anonymous comment that was not pertinent to the Quality Payment Program which includes the Merit-Based Incentive Payment System (MIPS).  The comment was not relevant.

Response:  

This comment is out of scope.






